
 

Administrative Law Fellowships 
 

The CALI Fellowship Project is a multi-year applied research effort to create computer-based learning materials 

in legal education. Both the process and the product will benefit faculty and CALI member institutions. The 

resulting materials receive internal review from the fellowship team and peer review from the CALI Editorial 

Board, and are published to law schools as part of the CALI Library of Materials. The goal of the project is to 

create a high-quality pool of electronic teaching materials for faculty to supplement their courses or locally 

customize for specific instructional goals, while providing an opportunity to explore computer-mediated 

/distance learning in legal education. 

 

For Winter semester 2012, we are assembling a team of four or five faculty to become CALI Administrative 

Law Fellows. These faculty will receive focused training, extensive support and encouragement to create CALI 

Lessons.  

 

To apply, you should review the CALI Topic Grid at http://www.cali.org/content/cali-fellowships and the 

article, “The Origin of the CALI Topic Grids” linked at this webpage.  

 

Then send the statement expressing interest and reasons for participating, and your c.v. 

 

Send to: Deb Quentel, Director of Curriculum Development, CALI, <dquentel@cali.org> 

 

- Application Deadline: December 5, 2011. With notification by: December 28, 2011.  

- Applicants must be full-time faculty at CALI member law schools for 2011-2012. 

- We are seeking faculty with extensive experience (5+ years) teaching Administrative Law. 

- CALI Fellows will receive up to $6,250 from CALI for their participation. 

- Fellowship time commitments will average 4-5 hours/week over 6 months.  

- CALI provides a sufficient travel budget for each Fellow for the three, mandatory meetings. Each 

meeting begins in the evening of day 1 and continues through breakfast of day 3. Each meeting will take 

place at a date to be mutually agreed upon by all team members and at a different Fellow’s law school. 

The anticipated schedule is as follows:  

- First meeting and training: January 2012.  

- Second meeting: late Feb. or early March 2012  

- Final/third meeting: June 2012 at the CALI Conference in San Diego.  

 

Please contact Deb Quentel at dquentel@cali.org/or 312-906-5353 for more information. 

http://www.cali.org/content/cali-fellowships

